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“Where there is no vision, the people perish...” Proverbs 29:18

Equipping Haitians  
to Change Haiti for Christ

TThe new school year 
has begun at the Beu-
det Vocational School. 
The incoming class has 
25 students. They are 
ready to learn and pre-
pare for their careers. 
The vocational school 
teaches plumbing, elec-
trical and other trades, 
but most of the students 
want to learn how to 
sew. Clothes made to 
order are in constant 
demand in Haiti. 
School uniforms, suits 

and dresses made by 
hand offer new styles 
at affordable prices. 
For that reason, sew-
ing is a good trade.  

The first day began 
with prayer, hymns 
and a Bible study. 
Many of the young 
people who enroll in 
the vocational school 
come from Christian 
families and are saved. 
For others, this may be 
their first exposure to 
the Gospel. For Pastor 

and Madam Cadet, 
sharing the Gospel 
and growing in faith 
is a priority.  

The Vocational 
School needs $1,500 
to buy supplies and 
materials for the year. 
In addition, each stu-
dent needs tools and 
materials that will 
cost $100. If you can 
help, your support will 
be greatly appreciated. 
If you sponsor a vo-
cational student, your 
special gift will be a 
blessing to them. 
Thank you for giving!

Madam Cadet with some of this year’s newest 
Vocational students. They are ready to learn!

Each student needs 
materials for 
the year 
that cost 
$100

First day of class 
at the Vocational School
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Contact Us 
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www.missiontohaiti.org 
P.O. Box 523157 Miami, FL 33152 
Bill Nealey Jr. Executive Director

Promoting The Work Of Mission To Haiti
In September, we were 
exhibitors at a Christian 
school convention in 
South Carolina to pro-
mote the work in Haiti 
and enlist new spon-
sors. We sponsored 
children and made con-
tact with several hun-
dred school teachers 
and administrators. We 
will be attending a   
similar convention in 
Orlando this month.  

Equipping Haitians to Change Haiti for Christ

In June, faithful 
sponsors in Utah 
hosted a backyard 
cookout that opened 
the door to new spon-
sors and a new 
church. We will be 
visiting a new church 
in Ohio this month.  

We would love the 
opportunity to share 
with your church and 
friends. Please contact 
us to arrange a time. 

220 Families Received Food

In September, the sponsorship crew distributed 
food packages to families at Cazeau. The price 
of food has doubled this year. These packages 
bring great relief to those who need it most. 
Please give to Food For Families so families can 
continue to receive help when they need it most. 

Graduates Start Working
Pastor Cadet sent pictures of several graduates 
who are hard at work. Kervensly and Michelle  
pictured below are using their new treddle sew-
ing machines to fill orders for new clothes. Your 
support made it possible for them to reach this 
valuable position. Thank you for giving!


